
COMMUNICATION 2: 
RFP 59/2018 

BIDDERS SITE VIEWING CLARIFICATIONS 
 

SARS Would like to notify all serious prospective Bidders interested in attending the Site Viewing to download and complete the 
Letter “Communication # 1: Notice to Site Viewing and Venue Confirmation” for RFP59/2018 and send same to SARS Tender Office 
at tenderoffice@sars.gov.za for an appointment to attend the Site Viewing weekdays from 18 October 2018 to 25 October 2018.   
 
The Site Viewing is being held at the following address: 

Venue:   Walker Creek Multifunction Room 2 
   Second Floor  

Walker Creek, 90 Florence Ribeiro Ave, 
 
Date:    18 OCTOBER 2018 - 25 OCTOBER 2018 
Time:    10h00 – 15h00 (excluding weekends) 
Access Control:  Access into the Boardroom is controlled by SARS Procurement.  
    

The time spend (i.e. minutes, hours or days) for the Bidder’s representative to conduct the Site Viewing to familiarise yourselves with 
SARS IT functional specifications depends solely with each Bidder as long as within the above stipulated timelines as previously 
communicated.  
 
It should be noted that Bidders can be permitted access into the Site Viewing Boardroom provided they bring along with them a 
signed Letter indicating details of the authorised representatives without necessarily having to make a prior booking notwithstanding 
the fact that such arrangements can potentially create logistics challenges given the limited Desktop Devices available. However, the 
Site Viewing will only be granted to Bidders who attended the Compulsory Briefing Session.  
 

The Site Viewing is not a compulsory requirement to bid. 


